
Commissioners: South Hopkins Water District 
Robert Tucker, Chairman 
Deborah Duncan 
Roy McGregor 

May 9, 2018 

Public Service Commission 
PO BOX615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Phone 270-797-5760 
Fax 270-797-3800 

129 S. Main St. P. 0. Box 487 
Dawson Springs, KY 42408 

RECEIVED 
MAY 15 Z018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

This letter is in regards to the Dawson Springs City Water and Sewer raising the rates for the wholesale 
water South Hopkins Water District purchases. The District would like to appeal this proposed rate. Please 
advise if the district needs to take further action in this case. 

Sin~, 

x:; rfJ. 7?!~~ 
Roy 0. McGregor/kg 

South Hopkins Water District is an equal opportunity provider and employer 


